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 Pelican Brief     
May  2021  

  Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

                            Bistro 

 Open: Tuesday to Saturday           

  Lunch from 12noon — Dinner from 5.30pm 

  Treat yourself to our popular Blackboard and A la Carte menu.  

Please support these Businesses who are valued MAJOR sponsors and sup-

porters of the Pelican Waters Bowls Club. 

Pelican Brief  is proudly printed by  Pelican Waters Land Sales 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 

Proudly Supported by the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants Program  



NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRPERSON 

Chairperson's Report. 

The AGM was held earlier in the month, on 6 April, and was very well attended by 

members.  Thanks to all those who came along.  The new Board was elected: Tony 

Carter (Chairperson), Clive Dixon (Vice Chairperson), Jon Butler (Secretary), Phil 

Marshall (Treasurer) and Directors Helen McGlynn, Robyn Schey, Pam Bishop, 

Lloyd Hawkins and Mal Smith.  Thanks to Denise for her efforts last year and to the 

other people who nominated to be on the Board. 

Congratulations to Phil Marshall who was elected as a life member at the 

AGM.  There is a special article in this Pelican Brief about Phil, so I won't say too 

much here, only to say his election as a life member is extremely well deserved. 

At the AGM, it was agreed to spend money to install a new increased capacity solar 

system.  We won't initiate this until we hear back on a grant application that was 

submitted to obtain funds to do this.  The new solar system will have the benefit of 

reducing our yearly electricity bills, while at the same time being more environmen-

tally friendly. 

The next major initiative that the Board will prepare for is the replacement of the 

green outside the club house.  There is no specific timeframe for this as the longer 

we can wait before actually replacing the green, the more savings we can  

accumulate towards the purchase, meaning less of a loan and so easier for us to 

replace the second green and then achieve other goals the Board has.  The main 

determinant for when we replace the green is when we have the funds or when it is 

determined the green is no longer suitable for being able to play good bowls on. 

With Summer now behind us and as we head into the cooler months, the Board 

would still like to remind all bowlers to be active in ensuring they are well hydrated 

before taking to the greens, and that they continue good personal practices to  

ensure health and safety while on the green.  Check out the website for a list of 

suggestions on personal practices you can follow. 

Good bowling everybody. 

Tony 

Arnold Schwarzenegger…   Having more money doesn't make you happier. I have 50 million 

dollars but I'm just as happy as when I had 48 million 

MAY  2021  PELICAN BRIEF 

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

the editor by TUESDAY 25TH MAY 2021                  editor@pelicanbowls.com 

FEATURED 



CLUB EVENT 

LUNCH FROM 12 NOON  - 2PM   &    DINNER FROM 5:30 PM 

BISTRO and  BAR 
Our Bistro is open Tuesday to Saturday  

As well as Daily Specials, there is a great selection à la 
carte and Blackboard MENU 

(with member and visitor prices)  

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Friday Saturday Bistro 
Closed 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Roast 

Night 

Steak & Parmy 

Night 

Sunday 
& 

Monday 
Chef’s 
Special 



NOTICE—CLUB EVENT 

 

PELICAN WATERS 

LAND SALES 

NOTICE—CLUB EVENT 



Please continue to follow Social  

Distancing guidelines and other  

Covid-19 safe practices.  

NOTICES 

BE IN IT TO WIN IT  

FRIDAY EVENINGS  

Raffle tickets 

 

sold from 6:00—7pm 

 

 Great prizes— 

Meat Vouchers,  

Seafood vouchers. 

and Fruit Tray 
 

 

 

 

    D R A W S  A T  6 P M  A N D  7 P M  

Rollups may not be available due to weather  

conditions, championships and competitions,  

official coaching activities or training.  

Available  to club members and all visiting  

bowlers.  

Fees $10 per visitor payable at the Games Office or the 

bar or free for members. 

A thief entered a house mid-afternoon. 

He tied up the woman and at knife-point asked the 
man to hand over the jewellery and money. The man 
started sobbing and said, 'You can take anything you 
want. You can kill me also. But please untie the rope 
and free her.’ 

Thief: 'You must really love your wife! 
 
’Man: 'Not particularly but she will be home shortly.' 

AROUND THE CLUB 

   We welcome  
Shane Gooley 

 and 
Jean Hawke  

 

Club Keno terminals are  

located in the main bar with 

monitors conveniently locat-

ed throughout the Club 

 

Our gaming machines have proved popular with members and visitors 



CLUB EVENT 

 
LBA PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
We had plenty of rain early in April. Unfortunately some games 
could not be played or were postponed. 
 
Due to Covid uncertainties early in the month, the Book Launch and 
the Ladies Luncheon were postponed until further notice. I have 

been in contact with the editor of The Sunshine Coast Preview Magazine. The editor is 
keen to do a story, including pictures, at the Book Launch. 
 
It was great to see the support and enthusiasm at the AGM. Our LBA Directors are 
Robyn Schey, Helen McGlynn and Pam Bishop. 
 
The ladies have purchased a foldaway bed and linen for use in treating anyone who 
feels unwell. 
 
Sue Kuskey is our 2021 A Grade Ladies Champion. Congratulations Sue! She fought 
back strongly against Patti Claridge. We have a number of ladies who are now  
competing for the B Grade Champion title. Good luck to all. 
 
Preparations are well under way for our annual Fiesta on 9June. 
 
I would like to thank the Ladies Committee members for keeping the LBA running 
smoothly whilst Peter and I are camping. 
 
Denise Fazakerley, 
 
President, LBA  

LADIES BOWLING ARM  

mailto:denisefazakerley@icloud.com


Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did you know 

the Club sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our friendly bar staff as 

you are leaving and they will be very happy to help you out. 

NOTICE 

 
Did you know that we have an extensive range of preloved books 

available to members and guests. 

Just a $2 donation each or three for $5  (placed in the honesty box) 

& Free magazines, videos & CD’s with any book purchase. The 

books are located adjacent to the Men’s Locker Room 

   Dear members, we are looking for donations of 

books in good condition for purchase by members 

 Bring along your cans  and 

bottles etc  when you come to 

your club and help with some 

purchases  

Recycle 
and help our club make $$$ $10K 

$20K 

 

MBA Report 
 
Our recent competition  in The Great  8s went very well 
for our club. Our top team in Division 3 made it to the 
semi finals only to be defeated on the last end by  the  
Solander Lakes team .A close thrilling game. Our other 
team in Div 5 sadly did not make the Finals  but acquitted 
themselves very well, better luck next year. Patrons Day 
was a huge success with a Full house celebrating this 
day. Our Club Comps are proceeding well with the Fours 

And Singles  completed. If you were  not there for the Final of the Singles 
both Men’s and Ladies were played at the same time. Two great games both 
going down to the wire. The results were; 
 
Men Dan Gott Defeated Neil Kenneally 25/24 
Ladies Sue Kuskey Def     Patti Claridge 25/22 
 
Coming up we have Centaur Day 0n Sunday May 16th with $1500 Prize  
money 3 bowl triples.  This is a Open Event so all our Bowlers can come 
along and enjoy the Day. It is 2 Games of 12 ends with hot nibbles after the 
game. There will be a monster raffle afterwards with the main prize valued 
at  $200. 
 
Look forward to seeing you all there . 
 
Yours in Bowling, 
 
Byron, President MBA 

MEN’S BOWLING ARM  

The nomination for Phil Marshall to become a Life 
Member was voted on at the AGM on 6 April. 

Phil joined the Club on 29 June 2009.  Over the fol-
lowing 12 years (so far) he has held the positions of 
Admin Officer for the Men’s Bowling Arm 2011/12, 
Senior Vice President MBA 2012-14, Board Secretary 
2012-18, Treasurer 2019-Present.  So he actually 
held 3 positions in one year, fulfilling all to his usual 
high standards.  
 
During COVID Phil has worked many hours utilising 
his immense management skills to keep the Club 
‘afloat’ and we have come through with flying  
colours.  Due to his and the Board’s efforts the Club is 
now well placed and the future looks bright.  

Phil being congratulated by 

Board Chairperson Tony Carter 
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6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

MAY 2021 CALENDAR 

Please continue to follow Social Distancing guidelines and other Covid-19 safe practices.                                                                                     Contact the Games Office to confirm event details.  

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. Mufti 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1.00pm Ladies Social 

Bowls. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

9.00am Crackerjack  3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. Mufti 

12:30 Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1.00pm – Ladies B 

Singles—Round 1 

Social Bowls Bowls  

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

1.00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

1.00pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

12:30 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

12:30  4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

12:30pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

9.00am Crackerjack  12:30pm – Ladies B 

Singles—Round 2 

Social Bowls Bowls  

12:30pm – Ladies B 

Singles—Round 3 

Social Bowls Bowls  

1.00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

12:30 Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

12:30pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

12:30pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

12:30pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

12:30pm Jackpot 

Open Pairs .Mufti 

HOTELIERS Day Yandina 

Munch & Mingle Men’s 11:45am CENTAUR Day  

8:30am Mixed Medley-

Church of Christ  

9.00am Crackerjack  

12:30pm Birthday Bash 

Ladies Pairs  

 


